
Dates To Remember: 

Family Picnic   September 1 

Spirit Stick Sales  September 1 

Fall Fundraiser Kick Off September 12 

Spirit Stick Sales  September 15 

Papa John’s Day  September 26 

Fundraiser Due Back September 28-30 

Mini Golf Night  September 30 

Spirit Stick Sales  October 6 

Chevy’s Night  October 6 

Spirit Stick Sales  October 20 

Monster Bash  October 21 

Fall Fundraiser Pick Up October 25-26 
facebook.psepto.org 

www.psepto.org 

News to You  

September 2016 

~  Word from the Board  ~ 
 

 Ahh, September! For me, September 

marks the unofficial start of Fall. I start 

thinking about all my Fall bucket list plans and 

starting off the school’s 3rd Annual Family 

Picnic. I’ve got to tell you that after all those 

Curriculum Nights we deserve some time to 

just hang out, meet some new parents, and 

have our kids meet with friends while spend-

ing some quality time with our village. Things 

really get going at the school in September. 

We take our last long weekend before the 

holiday stretch and fundraising efforts begin 

with our first restaurant night of the year. 

This night really helps support our PTO! The 

first of our non-fundraising activities will  

begin with Mini Golf Night on September 

30th.  

If you haven't already, please consider 

signing up for PTO Membership. It does not 

require you to volunteer, it’s just the first 

step in getting involved throughout the year. 

And of course, if you'd like to attend a PTO 

meeting, please contact one of the PTO offi-

cers or the front office for additional info. 

We always appreciate new members! 

 

Thanks for your support 

Erica Lehmann  

PSE PTO Vice President  

SSeepp tteemmbbeerr  
And will you succeed? YES!   

You will indeed! 

(98 and 3/4 percent) 

Guaranteed! 

-Dr. Seuss 

Progress South  PTO Board 

President - Tonya Steinmeyer 

Vice President - Erica Lehmann 

Treasurer - Kara Reynolds 

Secretary - Naomi Wiese 

http://facebook.psepto.org/
http://facebook.psepto.org/


           You can SPIRIT in RED 

          You can SPIRIT in BLUE 

           Just show your EAGLE PRIDE 

            with a stick or two! 



MINI 

GOLF 

NIGHT! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come Join Us!! 
4th Annual Mini Golf Night 

Friday, September 30, 2016 
5:30-9:00pm 

Golf Headquarters on HWY K 
$3.50 gets a round of golf and  

Sno Cone 
Please contact Erica Lehmann  

with any questions 
ebrawley1107@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Papa John’s Day - 9/26 

Chevy’s - 10/6 

Chick -Fil-A - 12/14 
 

*additional dates may be 

added 

RESTAURANT 

FUNDRAISERS 

Announcements  

& Events 

MONSTER BASH 
 

Join us for a spooky 
and fun evening! 

October 21st 

Look for more details in 
October Newsletter. 

   

SPIRITSPIRITSPIRIT   WEAR WEAR WEAR    
    

Check out the PSE Spirit 
Wear Order Form on pages 9 
and 10. Plus, Spirit wear will 
be available for purchase at 

the Family Picnic! 



    
 

 

 
 

          
 

 

    PSE PICNIC 
 

PTO is happy to invite you and your family to the PSE picnic,  

  September 1st from 6:00-7:30 p.m.  
 Shake out the picnic blanket one more time.  Grab take-out or pack 

your basket and come enjoy an evening at the school.  Let the kids play 

on the playground, blow bubbles, and eat a free popsicle, while you  

relax with other parents.  PTO will have the overstock of last year’s 

Spirit Sticks available to buy!   

  PSE FALL CROP  
 

Join us for a FUN day of Scrapbooking!  

November 12, 2016 

9am to 9pm 
 

Snacks - Drinks - Dinner - Scrapbook Vendors 

See page 5 for more info and registration form. 

 
October 20 
November 17 
December 15 
January 19 

February 16 
March 9 
April 20 

Collection Dates  
BOX TOP COLLECTION 

COMING SOON! 

SEPTEMBER  15th 

See the progress of our goal on page 11! 



 



NEW THIS 

YEAR 

 



 We would like to welcome all 
the new families that joined PTO! 
After a great turn out at Curriculum 
Nights, we are welcoming 98 new 
families this year!  

 

 
 

 

Parents can show 

school SPIRIT too! 
  

Volunteers play a key 

role at PSE. Parents, 

 grandparents & former  

students assist in  

classrooms, help  

monitor lunch & recess 

at PTO events and 

other school activities, 

as well as  

contribute donations 

when requested. As a 

member of PTO your 

email will be added to 

our volunteer list. 

Every time a volunteer 

or donation is needed, a 

SignUpGenius email will 

go out and you can 

choose to help or not. 

So be on the lookout 

for many opportunities 

to lend a hand at PSE! 

See page 8 for PTO 

Membership Form!  

WELCOME! 

Hats off to YOU 

For ALL you do 

PTO THANKS YOU! 

www.psepto.org 

facebook.psepto.org 

FALL FUNDRAISER 

COMING SOON! 
9/12     Kick-off and packets sent home 

9/28-9/30    Fundraiser Money Due 

10/25-10/26    Fundraiser Pick Up  

http://facebook.psepto.org/
http://facebook.psepto.org/








 



 




